
Metzger, Brian

From: Rogge, Johnia-
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 12:47 PM
To: Metzger, Brian K\VeY,
Cc: Frumkin, Daniel; KeinAlex
Subject: RE: Update on Status of OMA Reviews

Thanks for this. It comes unexpected and is informative. Do you anticipate a comm plan for the controversial
sites. Indian Point and O0?

From: Metzger, Brian %{VQL.,
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 10:24 AM
To: Rogge, John
Cc: Frumkin, Daniel; Klein, Alex
Subject: Update on Status of OMA Reviews

John,

I just wanted to let you know the status of the OMA reviews that we have been working on.

Pilgrim (TAO ME0831) - Request withdrawn on April 8, 2010.

TMI (TAG ME0771) - We anticipate issuing the exemption in the next week or two.

Oyster Creek (TA~s ME0756 & ME0780) - This is being drafted by our contractor and we anticipate issuing the
exemptions sometime in the May/June timeframe.

Indian Point (TA~s ME0798 & ME0799) - The licensee recently postponed their RAI response date until May
4, 2010. Once we receive their responses, we will forward them to our contractor so they can draft the
exemptions. We anticipate issuing the exemption sometime in the June/July timeframe.

FitzPatrick (TAC ME0727) - We issued the exemption on March 11, 2010 (ML1 00340670).

Peach Bottom (TA~s ME0855 & ME0856) - We anticipate issuing the exemption in the next month or so.

Its worth noting that in most cases, the licensees have reduced the number of OMAs in their requests from
what was originally included due to implementation of the guidance contained in RG 1.189 Rev. 2. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Brian Metzger
Fire Protection Engineer, NRR/DRA/AFPB,
Phone: 301-415-3972
Location: O-10G13
Mail Stop: O-10015
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